
 

 
October 31, 2018                                                                                 Ald. Chantia Lewis 

                                                                                                                      (414) 286-2868 

                                                                                                        

Warrant Withdrawal Wednesday event 

on November 14
th

 

Attendees MUST register TOMORROW – November 1 

Alderwoman Chantia Lewis invites residents to participate in Warrant Withdrawal 

Wednesday. It will take place on Wednesday, November 14 at Christ the King Baptist 

Church – 7750 N. 60
th

 St. Registration begins TOMORROW - Thursday, November 1 at 8:00 

a.m. and will be limited to 250 people.  

Registration is on Wednesday, November 1, and you must call 414-286-6600. There 

is no online registration or in-person registration at the Court, or at the event.  

The event allows City of Milwaukee Municipal Court warrants, driver's license 

suspensions, and car registration suspensions to be lifted, without immediate payment on the 

existing fine, so people can drive to jobs or obtain employment. 

Personnel from the DMV, employers, and other service groups will be available at the 

event. More information will be provided when you call to register. As always, no one will be 

arrested for a municipal warrant. 

 Eligibility for the event includes: 

 For those who have NOT attended a previous Warrant Withdrawal Wednesday event in 

2017 or 2018. 

 ONLY for Milwaukee cases with warrants, DL suspensions and/or vehicle registration 

suspensions. 

 NOT for those who only have a juvenile case. 

 NOT for building and zoning cases. 
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